
One of the greatest treasures we have received is our Orthodox Christian Faith 
and its Tradition that guides our worship and our entire life.

As we approach the end of the year, I'd like to thank those parishioners that have 
made their stewardship commitments for 2019. 

For those that have not , I respectfully ask you to consider making your 
stewardship gift.  Very simply put, it is through our gifts that we not only sustain 
our ministries and continue our faith , but most importantly express our love and 
gratitude for all God's blessings.

Please consider joining us.

In Christ,

Stella Dariotis 
Stewardship Chair

Ta Paidakia| Theodora Klostrakis | 12:15-1:00 pm | Upstairs
Filarakia | Athena & Agamemnon Bourdaniotis | 12:15-1:00 pm | 2214

Ta Zouzounakia | Alex Eriksson & Nikki Karapanos | 12:15-1:00 pm |2206
Nea Genia | Evi & Dimitra Tsigaris & Katina Vail | 1:00-3:00 pm | Hall B

Hara | Nena & Giorgos Kyriklidis | 1:00-3:00 pm | Hall A
Deos| Lindsey Kivetos & Katina Vail | 3:00-6:00 pm | Hall A 

We will be collecting non-perishable food items this holiday season benefitting the 
Sacramento Food Bank and Family Services.

Starting next week, there will also be bins to collect winter clothing items to be 
given to those less fortunate to stay warm during this winter season.

Please look for the blue bins in our Annunciation Hellenic Center Foyer or in your 
child’s Sunday School classroom.

Thank you for supporting our local food bank



Thank you, Christine Dariotis

for decorating and sponsoring today’s festal icon

Coffee Fellowship Hour
Sunday, November 24, 2019

Altar Guild

Today’s Coffee Fellowship Hour is sponsored in memory of
Lazaros Arapoglou,

the beloved father of Eleftheria Arapoglou

Family Potluck & Game Night | November 25th| 5:30 pm
GOYA Kickback | November 27th | 6:30 pm

GOYA, Jr. GOYA, & JOY Meetings | December 2nd 6:30 pm

Christmas Pageant Practice 
Nov. 24th, Dec. 1st, Dec. 7th , Dec. 15th

11:30 am – 12:00 pm | 3rd Grade Room (room 2214)

Fr. James has been invited by His Grace, Bishop Neofitos of Nyeri and Mount
Kenya and the Orthodox Christian Mission Center (OCMC) to share the love
of Christ at a youth conference in Central Kenya and is putting together a
team of people to travel and participate with him. This annual youth
conference brings together youth and young adults of the Diocese from
different parishes for a time of spiritual renewal and growth.

Donations are being accepted via CCB and by mail.
Contact Fr. James for more information.
frjames@annunciationsac.org | (916) 273-2842

Please join your Annunciation Choir 
for our annual hosted 
Christmas Concert and Reception

Date:  Sunday, December 8, 2019
Time:  7:00 p.m.
Place:  Annunciation Greek Orthodox Church

600 Alhambra Blvd.
Sacramento, CA  95816

Reception following the Concert in the 
Annunciation Hellenic Center

November 25th | Annunciation Hellenic Center | 5:30 pm 
Bring your favorite game, food to share, 

and have some fun with other families from the church!
Sign up now at: https://tinyurl.com/r5pz3og

TODAY!

mailto:frjames@annunciationsac.org

